
 

 

 
April Newsletter 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Here we are in the summer term and I can’t believe I have been at Radcliffe Hall for 
nearly a whole term now.  I want to thank all of the school community for making me 
feel so welcome – this really is a special school. 
Mrs Cook 
 
School Uniform 
Thank you to everyone who makes sure that their children are in the correct school 
uniform everyday and to all of you who have supported us with our move to PE 
uniform on PE days.  Just a quick reminder of what the children should be wearing in 
school: 
 
Uniform (September to March) 
White formal, collared shirt (short or long sleeved) – this can be a polo shirt 
Royal blue jumper / cardigan 
Grey trousers / skirt / pinafore 
Black shoes (not trainers or heeled shoes) 
White / grey / socks / tights 
 
Summer Uniform (April to July) 
The following may be worn as an alternative to the above uniform: 
Royal blue/white checked dress     
Grey shorts 
 
P.E. Days 
Plain white T-Shirt 
Plain black trousers e.g. joggers, leggings or shorts 
Trainers 
Royal blue jumper/cardigan 
 
Please check with your child’s teacher if you are unsure of when their PE days are. 
 

      Interim Headteacher:  Mrs E Cook 

      Assistant Headteachers: Mrs M Cuthbert and Miss C Garvey 
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Staffing Update 
I updated you at the end of last term about some key changes to staffing.  I am now 
delighted to be able to let you know that we have appointed Miss Garvey as 
temporary Assistant Headteacher until August.  Miss Garvey is already a key member 
of our Senior Leadership Team in her role as SENCo and we know that she will 
continue to be an amazing support to the school. 
 
In other news, Mr Wilson has made the decision to leave Radcliffe Hall with immediate 
effect.  I will be staying at Radcliffe Hall as headteacher until at least the 31st August 
2024 and hope to update you very soon on more permanent arrangements. 
 
Diary Dates to the End of Term 
 
Summer One  
Thursday 2nd May – Y1/2 Elm Class Assembly – Parents welcome – 9am 
Monday 6th May - Bank Holiday – School closed 
Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May – Y6 Tests Week 
Thursday 23rd May – Family Breakfast – 8.15am – more details to follow 
Friday 24th May – Break up for half term 
 
Summer Two 
Monday 3rd June – School reopens 
Friday 7th June – Careers Talk from MMU for Y5/6 in school 
Thursday 20th June – Y6 Leavers’ Service at Manchester Cathedral 
Friday 21st June – Eid-Al-Adha Party Day – more details to follow 
Wednesday 26th June – EYFS and KS1 morning/KS2 afternoon – more details to follow 
Thursday 27th June – Y1 Sycamore Class Assembly – Parents Welcome – 9am 
Tuesday 2nd July – Annual Trust Concert at Bury Parish Church – 2pm (time tbc) 
Thursday 4th July – Family Breakfast – 8.15am – more details to follow 
Wednesday 10th July – Y5/6 Show – 6pm  
Thursday 11th July – Reports out to parents/carers 
Friday 12th July – Summer Fair – 3.45pm 
Friday 19th July – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly – 1.30pm 
Friday 19th July – Break up for the summer – 2.30pm (time tbc) 
 
 
 
 
 


